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I read on Enfield’s local plan that there’s the intention to build tall buildings in the area of Southgate’s high
street.

I live in N21 and I’m very concerned about this because it will completely alter the liveability and the
atmosphere of the area which is mainly residential and with a victorian style in some parts.

We don’t want Southgate to become another Edmonton. Tall buildings don’t attract the kind of residents that we
need to make Southgate improve and flourish. The area around the tube station is already too rough, unkempt
and full of cement compared to the rest of the local area.

Also, Southgate High Street is on top of a hill which means that these buildings will be seen for miles away
completely altering the view from all the surrounding areas.

After Brexit and lots of people moving back to the country thanks to home-working, there is no need anymore to
increase the amount of homes in the area to the extent that we need tall building to be built to the detriment of
current residents.

This comment of course is valid also for the project of having tall buildings in Enfield Town.

Another point of the local plan that worries me is the intention of building on the green belt. That should never
happen and it’s against the Mayor of London’s plan.

Trent Park has already been built more than necessary even with houses that are completely out of traditional
style and are a punch in the eye.

I hope you will consider my feedback.
Thank you.



